Mr Tony Young

Camden Planning Dept
London Borough of Camden
Town Hall

Judd Street

London

WC1H 9JE.

4t April 2019

Dear Mr Young,

Planning Application No: 2019/0816/P

Thank you so much for returning my telephone call and giving me your contact details.
1 should like to make the following points in support of this application.

1. Many of the existing Crittall windows at Queen Court are in a dangerous state of disrepair. The
locks on several of my windows have failed.

2. My flat looks out onto Guilford Street. As a Senior Citizen, | suffer badly from the noise and fumes
of the traffic below. Double glazing would substantially mitigate this problem.

Thank you very much for your help. | appreciate it very much.

Yours sincerel

Jane Witney-Smith.

Jane K Witney-Smith {Mrs)



